
COUNCIL MEETINGS

An additional Council meeting will be 
held on Wednesday 15 January 2025 
at 2.00pm. The meeting will be held 
virtually. Two items will be considered in 
this meeting in a closed session.

Details will be available on Council’s 
website: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
CouncilMeetings

To watch the ‘open’ part of the meeting 
live or when it suits you, visit:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

South Gippsland Shire Council News

COUNCIL MEETING DATES

Dates for the 2025 Council Meetings 
have now been scheduled. To view 
these dates, please visit: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
meeting_dates

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have 
the perfect position for you! Check out 
our  
current vacant positions here:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions

REQUEST FOR TENDERS

Council is seeking submissions from 
qualified companies/applicants for the 
following: 

RFT/423 – Korumburra Commercial Street 
- Hub Pedestrian Link

Tenders close 2.00pm AEDT on Tuesday 21 
January 2024.

Documentation is available from Council’s 
e-Tendering Portal  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders 

CONTACT US

9 Smith Street, Leongatha  
15 Little Commercial Street, Korumburra 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Australia Day Awards

South Gippsland is buzzing with activities this 
January. 

From vibrant markets and captivating art exhibitions 
to live music and family-friendly events, there’s 
something for everyone to enjoy. 

Whether you’re looking to explore local crafts, enjoy 
a day out with the family, or simply soak in the 
summer vibes, South Gippsland has it all.

To experience the best of summer in this beautiful 
region, please visit: 

visitsouthgippsland.com.au/events
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What’s on in South 
Gippsland? 

Australia Day is fast approaching with 
many events and activities taking 
place in our region. 

Be sure to come along and celebrate 
the South Gippsland Australia Day 
Awards at the Meeniyan Hall on 
Wednesday 15 January from 6.30pm. 
On the evening, we will celebrate 
our nominees in each category and 
announce the winners including 
Citizen of the Year, Young Citizen of 
the Year and Community Event of the 
Year. 

In addition to the Australia Day 
Awards, South Gippsland Shire Council 
is once again running the Australia 
Day Photo Competition. The theme 
for this year’s competition is ‘Australia 

Day: South Gippsland - Our Home’. 
There are cash prizes to be won, so 
unleash your inner photographer this 
January and submit your photos. 

There are also a number of Australia 
Day events happening in South 
Gippsland on Sunday 26 January. An 
events program will soon be published 
online so you can plan out your 
Australia Day. 

For more information about the 
upcoming Awards ceremony, 
Photography Competition and 
Australia Day events, please visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
australiaday


